
American Honda Motor Co., Inc.

SAFETY RECALL NOTICE
EU7000isAT Generators

REAR PIPE FAILURE &
OWNER’S MANUAL ERROR

Check below to see if your generator is affected by these recalls.

Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled generator and contact 
a Honda Power Equipment dealer to have it inspected/repaired free of charge.

What are the problems?

Due to a manufacturing defect, the rear pipe on affected units may have insufficient welds and break while lifting 
or transporting the generator. This poses a potential safety hazard to the operator.

Due to an assembly error, the owner’s manual may have duplicate or missing pages. An incomplete owner’s 
manual may not include appropriate safety information.

What should you do?

Stop using any generator within the affected serial number range until it has been repaired. Please contact a 
servicing Honda Power Equipment dealer to make an appointment to have your generator inspected and if 
necessary repaired, free of charge. If you need assistance locating a servicing dealer, please visit our website: 
www.PowerEquipment.Honda.com, or call us at our recall line (888) 888-3139.

In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission

Recall
Affected 
Models

Starting Serial 
Number

Ending Serial 
Number

Rear Pipe EU7000isAT EEJD-1000001 EEJD-1006288

Owner’s Manual EU7000isAT EEJD-1000892 EEJD-1006288
Serial Number 
(inside cover)

Boxed generators 
are identified by a 
“green dot” located 
on the carton.

Units previously inspected/repaired are no longer part of this recall. 

They can be identified as follows:

Repaired generators 
are identified by a 
“black dot” located 
on the UPC label on 
the fuel tank.

PTB54549 (2014.08) Post in a prominent location until December 13, 2014


